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Web Announcement 2186 

 
Division of Health Care Financing and Policy Conducting Review of 
Remittance Advice Content and Format 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is conducting a review of the information presented on 
the paper and Provider Web Portal version of the remittance advices (RAs).  The review will determine if changes 
are needed to improve RA content and RA format to assist providers in obtaining the information they need more 
quickly and more easily.  Future web announcements will notify providers of any improvements made to RAs and 
when the updates will occur.  Future web announcements will also provide details regarding provider training 
sessions that will be scheduled to review any updates made to RA details and RA format. 

 


